
The study entitled ‘A Proof of Concept, Phase IIa, Open Label Study to Evaluate the Safety and Efficacy 
of Subcutaneous Implants of Afamelanotide in Patients with Xeroderma Pigmentosum (XP)’ (CUV150) 
did not proceed. Therefore, no results are available. Instead, due to changes to the study design, the 
study CUV156 (EudraCT number: 2021-003642-20) was established following regulatory feedback. 

 


